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  2nd UPF Prayer Rally for Peace on the Korean Peninsula 
 
 
Gapyeong, Korea—The second “Prayer Rally 
for Peace on the Korean Peninsula,” held on 
January 9, 2022, was viewed by more than 1 
million people.  
 

  

  

  

  UPF-IMAP: “Backchannel Diplomacy" in Peacebuilding: The 
Case of Korea 

 
 
United States—On December 28, 2021, 
UPF-IMAP hosted an online meeting on the 
theme “Backchannel Diplomacy Approaches 
to Korean Unification, Telling the Rest of the 
Story.” 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Korea Hosts 10th Peace Forum 
 
 
Seoul, Korea—UPF-Korea hosted the Tenth 
Peace Forum, which featured messages from 
dignitaries and leading experts from Korea, 
the U.S., Russia, and 
around the world. 
 

  



 

 

  

  

  Catholic Magazine Welcomes UPF Article 
 
 
Rome, Italy—The magazine of the John Paul 
II Foundation has published a 10-page article 
about UPF. 
 

  

  

  

  UPF-Russia Celebrates Centenary of French Writer 
 
 
Moscow, Russia—An IAACP webinar was 
held on the 100th anniversary of the birth of 
French writer Anne Golon. 
 

  

  

  

  Upcoming Events  
 
JAN 27: NGO Committee on the Family: How Countries 
Can Empower the Critical Role of the Family 
FEB 1: UN World Interfaith Harmony Week 
FEB 10: UPF Int'l - World Summit 2022 

  

  
 

           

 

 

 

   

 
 


